
Tuition and Fee Advisory Committee Meeting (TFAC) 
January 22, 2021 – Meeting #3 

Via Zoom 
3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

 

Karaman convened the meeting at 3:01 pm. 

Karaman called Beth Scroggins to consult with the Committee on the fees for labs, procedures, 
and equipment. 

Hunter Weeks would like to prioritize the availability of SHCC’s services over the availability of 
local clinics. 

Liz Gutierrez stated that the health service fee would be opt-in in the prior terms. Gutierrez 
asked if there was a disclosure of the services provided to students on an opt-out option. 

Several more deliberations centered on, inter alia, the feasibility of fee-for-service models and 
setting a rate that is commensurate to the services SHCC provides. 

Karaman explained the online course fee and the difference between online tuition prior to April 
2020. 

Recognizing the technical nuance of the student health service fee, Karaman recommended 
tabling the proposal to review the revenue model. Members agreed. 

Karaman provided a top-down overview of the TFAC model; its inputs, outputs, and other 
variables; and how the model calculates projected revenue in FY 2021. 

 


